
This set of letters is both from the IARDC (Illinois Attorney 
Registration and Discipline Commission) to me, Gordon Wayne 
Watts.

They are identical – and apparently photocopies of the same original: 
Look at Atty. Greggio's signature – it is IDENTICAL on both letters, 
and, as we've already discussed in the mortgage rescue scheme/scam 
underlying this complaint, about my elderly friend, Mr. Richard B. 
Daniggelis, no mere mortal can sign his/her name exactly the same 
twice in a row: PHOTOCOPY.

However, these letters are not purporting to be different (and thus 
fraudulent). – The IARDC simply resent the letter because they forgot 
to include the enclosure the first time.

Gordon Wayne Watts
LAKELAND, Fla., U.S.A. (which is between Tampa & Orlando, for 
reference)
www.GordonWatts.com / www.GordonWayneWatts.com

Below are scanned images of both letters plus the very important 
enclosure:

http://www.GordonWatts.com/
http://www.GordonWayneWatts.com/

























